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Remembering Queen Elizabeth 11 -

Sunday Service Sermon by William Haines

Pastor William Haines looks back at the life of Queen Elizabeth Il as part of last weekend’s
Sunday Service while Dr Micheal Balcomb sends his condolences and welcomes King
Charles 111.



We Send Our Deepest
Condolences to the Family &
Friends of Queen Elizabeth 11

The Family Federation for World Peace
offers our prayers of gratitude for the life of
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth Il and our
sincere condolences to the Royal Family.

*Rescheduled™* Blessing
Anniversary Celebration

As a mark of respect to the passing of Her
Majesty the Queen, the Blessing
anniversary celebration that was originally
planned for 16th and 17th September has
now been postponed to 15th and 16th

October.
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Children Learn About
"Ohana'" at Summer Camp!

Aloha! This year’s Children’s Summer
Camp, which ran from July 30th to August
4th, had an exciting camp with the theme
“Ohana” at our Cleeve House Island. The
theme name was inspired by the Disney
movie, ‘Lilo and Stitch” — “*Ohana means
family and family means no one gets left
behind or forgotten”.

Togetherall: How to Grieve

While there’s no right or wrong way to
grieve — whether it’s the loss of someone
or something important to you — there are
healthy ways to deal with some of the
emotions you may be feeling.
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